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AL JAMA-AH offers condolences to royal family 

 

Queen Elizabeth II of the United Kingdom came of age in Cape Town and the people of 

District 6 and the Bo-Kaap flocked to the Grand Parade to celebrate while their invited 

heads of families sang Happy 21st Birthday in the City Hall.  

 

This engendered great love for her by the local community at the time. Some 

remembered her birthday each year and she often acknowledged the kind birthday 

wishes in her royal way.  

 

“She outlived many of her party guests including my grandmother Rabia Booley and my 

mother Ghairoonesa Booley. My family continued their tradition of admiration and love. 

Those still around like our friend District 6 celebrity and community worker; Toyer Levy 

will send a letter of condolence to the royal family. He will anxiously wait for 

acknowledgement of his letter to proudly hang against his dining room wall along with 

other acknowledgments from the royal family,” says Al Jama-ah’s leader and Member of 

Parliament, Hon Ganief Hendricks. 

 

On behalf of its Constituency, AL JAMA-AH Party extends our condolences to her family 

and wish King Charles III a long life. 

 
For further media enquiries contact national spokesperson: 

 

Adv. Shameemah Salie 

Cell: 084 423 0476 

 

    

 


